


 
 

catchment-based approach (e.g. DHPLG Water Framework Directive Draft Guidelines for 

Planning Authorities) and a risk-based approach to source protection as advocated by the 

recast Drinking Water Directive).  

 

We look forward to continuing our engagement with the DECC as the Draft Policy Statement 
develops. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

 




